
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                              
July 2021 

Dear Parents  
 
PE KIT 
I just wanted to clarify the PE uniform for next academic year and want to apologise 
for any confusion caused. We are now aware that there have been some 
inaccuracies on the Gooch website but this has been amended now.  
 
The following items are compulsory as part of the PE uniform for ALL CHILDREN 
from September: 

 Royal Blue T shirt which MUST be ordered via Gooch clothing. 

 Navy shorts and navy joggers. (These can be bought anywhere as long as 
they are plain navy). IF, you prefer, then you can purchase a Twyning 
Tracksuit from Gooch but this is optional. 

 Trainers are preferable to daps or pumps as they provide more protection. 
Please buy Velcro fastenings unless your child can securely do their 
own laces! 

 It is absolutely fine for children to wear their normal school sweatshirt 
with their PE kits 

 
Here is the link for Gooch clothing which is also on our website: 
https://www.goochcustomclothingschooluniform.co.uk/collections/twyning-school  
                
We have spoken to Gooch Clothing this morning to amend the colour of the PE t-
shirt on their website. They are aware that this is their error and they will ensure any 
orders already placed will be changed from navy to royal blue. 
 
All children (Reception to Year 6) will come to school in their PE kit on PE days from 
September. We will ensure the timetable for PE days is on the website ready for 
September. 

 

 

Kindest regards  

 
Mrs Lucy Halling 

Mrs L Halling 
Twyning School 
Twyning Green 
Twyning 
Gloucestershire 
GL20 6DF 
 
head@twyning.gloucs.sch.uk 
01684 293577 
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